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Clearview Regional High School Project Prom
625 Breakneck Rd.

Mullica Hill, NJ 08062

February 24, 2014

Dear Y-BY Rental:

The CRHS Project Prom Committee would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous
donations. Throughout the year, our committee raises funds through our letter writing campaign,
local community clean ups and our biggest event thus far, the fashion show.

As you may already know, the proceeds go toward an after prom event at Dave and Busters in
Franklin Mills, where prom attendees may continue their fun in a safe and drug free environment.
While it serves as a preventative agent, it is also an evening of fun where memories are made.

The fashion show requires a lot of coordination and planning and sponsors like you who gave your
time, services, wares, and funding that help make it a success.

Project Prom would not be possible without your contributions through local and non local
businesses, clubs, civic organizations and families in our area. You do make a difference!

Every parent on this committee knows how important this event is; as we all have or know children in
the Clearview District who will one day attend the prom. We thank you all, from the bottom of our
hearts, for participating in helping to keep our children safe. Your donations are very much
appreciated and we hope you will consider supporting us again next year.

Kevin, Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,
Jennifer Waldmann

Project Prom Coordinator



